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‘pear Sir,

Register of Shipping,

Lloyd’s Bank Chambers,

Middlesbrough, 8th, September 1920

In reply to your letter of the 3rd. instant

‘,;respeoting the Hoppers Nos. 63 and 64, we beg to enclose

herewith a letter received from Messrs. The Tees Conservancy

;womiasion, from whieh it will be observed that it is not

%their intention to keep up the speclal surveys on these

Hoppers.

¢

i

?he Secretary,

London.

Ve are, Pear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
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